Officials stop in to track progress at Es Pujols improvements
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improvements in Es Pujols. CiF chairman Jaume Ferrer and vice-chair Bartomeu Escandell, as
well as Alejandra Ferrer, Rafael Gonzélez and Sonia Cardona (Formentera's land/tourism,
infrastructure and community involvement councillors, respectively) met with the Palma
administration's vice-president and tourism councillor, Biel Barceld, and president's office chief
Pilar Costa, to see the project as it nears completion.

Improvements included a full overhaul of public utilities such as sanitation (rain water and
sewerage) and water supply (for fire hydrants and street cleaning) plus burial of the overhead
cables used for electricity and telecommunications. Crews also repaved the road surface,
making use of the same stone that was used for upgrades of Plaga Europa's pedestrian
walkways and the town's waterfront promenade.

Twenty per cent, or €484,000, of the current €2.4 million project was paid for with revenue from
the sustainable tourism tax. The remaining 80 per cent (€1.9m) was financed by the Formentera
Council.




